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Summer Foods Service Program February Claim 

• During January SISD’s Child Nutrition Program served 1,204 breakfasts and 1,746 lunches.  
• Pending reimbursement is $17,012.87. 

 
 

Summer 2021 Summer Food Service Program (SFSP) Intent to Operate  

• The position of Throne Bay Summer Food Service Worker has been posted.   

• Deadline for application to Operate Summer Food Service Program is April 15. 

• SFSP administrative training provided by the State of Alaska is scheduled for April 1.  

 

New Employee  

• Welcome to Peggy Young the new cook at Barry C. Stewart Kasaan School. 

• Peggy has received her initial required USDA training and has hit the ground working hard 

to prepare healthy meals for the students.  

Budget 

• For the accounting period 3/21 of the $110,000 appropriated food budget $82,157.06 (74%) 

has been expended.  

• Based on current inventory and projected need it is anticipated that the Food Service Program 

will finish the school year within line-item (255-649-459) food budget.  

Menu 

• Monthly menus are posted on SISD’s homepage and continue to be modified to meet USDA 

requirements, current inventory usage, and student/staff suggestions.  

 

 

 


